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The City of Cortland Planning, Zoning & Building Commission met on Monday, 

December 8, 2014 at 7:00 P. M. at the City Administration Building, 400 N. High 

Street, Cortland, Ohio. In attendance were the following board members: Chairman 

Bill Sasse, Vice Chairman Charles Peck, Sally Lane, and John Picuri.  Also present 

was Mayor Curt Moll. 

 

Bill Sasse:  It is 7:00, Monday, December 8, 2014.  I’d like to call to order the regular 

meeting of Cortland Planning, Zoning & Building Commission.  Can we have roll call 

please? 

Roll Call:  Bill Sasse, here; Sally Lane, here; John Picuri, here; Charles Peck, here; 

Jim Chubb, absent. 

 

Bill Sasse:  Can I have a motion for approval of commission minutes for November 10, 

2014 regular meeting? 

John Picuri made a motion to approve November 10, 2014 meeting minutes, 

seconded by Sally Lane.   

Roll Call:  Jim Chubb, absent; Sally Lane, yes; Bill Sasse, yes; John Picuri, yes; 

Charles Peck, yes.  MOTION APPROVED. 

 

Bill Sasse:  Is there any old business to be brought before this board?  Hearing none, any 

new business to be brought before this board?  

 

Mayor Moll:  Yes, I would like to make a comment, Mr. Chairman.  I would like to 

make sure that I get on the record – a big thank you to Charles Peck for serving on this 

board since 2003.  He has served about 11 years and I want to thank him for his service.  

I am sure he is going to continue to be involved in some of our activities in the city and I 

want to wish him the best of luck after his loss of his income from the zoning board.  

(laughter) 

 

Bill Sasse:  I agree with the Mayor – since 2003, it has been a pleasure to serve with you.  

You have been an asset to this community and honestly I don’t know what I would have 

done without your guidance at some points.  Thank you very much. 

 

Charles Peck:  Thank you, Mr. Chairman.  I do want to say I have been honored to serve 

with you folks.  I think we have made a difference. 

 

Bill Sasse:  Is there any other new business to come before this board?  Hearing none, 

can I have a motion to adjourn? 

Charles Peck made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Sally Lane. 

Roll Call:  Sally Lane, yes; Bill Sasse, yes; Jim Chubb, absent; John Picuri, yes; 

Charles Peck, yes.  MOTION APPROVED. 
 

Meeting Adjourned: 7:02 pm. 
 

 

 _   _______  _______________________ 

William Sasse, Chairman   Date   Teresa Barnovsky, Secretary  


